

Friday 4th March 2016

Newsletter

Dear Parents/Carers

I'd like to start this week's newsletter with a HUGE thank you to all of you for providing your children with such wonderful book character costumes! Our lively book day assembly was great fun as the children paraded up and down the length of the hall in an array of outfits. It was a pleasure to escort 15 lucky Year 1 pupils who were special guests at Sainsburys Sydenham. Amanda Rose (a member of Sainsbury's staff team) treated the children to a Thomas story and donut or two while Year 6 participated in the Spine Festival with the author Aoife Mannix. It was superb to hear that the staff at the library thought our children were as wonderful as we do and we look forward to seeing some of their work on display at Beckenham library! Please make sure you try to find a few minutes to enjoy some of the wonderful pictures we have placed on our website.

Friday's are always special because we have the opportunity to discover who has been successful in class and this week is no exception. Well done to: Wilf and Ralphael in 3W, Talulah and Lydia in 3B, Deborah and Beth in 4W, Chaya and Christopher in 4B, Tate and Sakarie in 5W, Toby and Juliana in 5B, Micky and Stefan in 6W and Kallum and Matthew in 6B for receiving a merit certificate this week.

Before I sign off I would like to introduce Olivia and Lillie from 6W who will be co-writing/editing the Newsletter for the next few weeks! I am sure you will enjoy the next article but I am signing off by wishing you all a lovely weekend-and don't forget to take good care of your mum this Sunday! *Mrs Williams*

GOLDEN 000



Monday the 7th March promises to be no ordinary day for the pupils at Worsely Bridge Primary School as we welcome the exceptionally talented Byron Gold.

Byron Gold? Who is he I hear you ask? Byron first appeared in spotlight on the show we all know and love: The X

Factor when he sang with Fleur East and Ben Haenow. More recently he led the Stratford East Singers to 3rd place in the national competition 'The Naked Choir' (acapella singing not singing in the nude) hosted by Gareth Malone. This year will see the release of his second album.

Byron's passion for singing has taken him all round the country working with schools and community groups and the pupils at Worsley Bridge can look forward to participating in one of his creative voice workshops this Monday!

If Monday seems too far away and you are keen to discover more you must visit Byron's website www.byrongold.co.uk/ or check out some the many clips of his work on Youtube https://www.youtube.com/user/byrongold.

Written by Lillie and Olivia 6W



Friday 4th March 2016

Newsletter

DATES FOR THE DIARY

08-03-16	Museum of London Show Y4,5 & 6	17-04-16	Museum of London Show to Y1, 2 and 3
21-03-16	Year 6 School Journey	21-03-16	Year 5 visit St Paul's
24-03-16	Last day of the Spring Term	11-04-16	Summer Term begins
07-03-16	Year 2 SATS workshop	02-05-16	Bank Holiday
08-03-16	Parent's Evening	05-05-16	INSET DAY
10-03-16	Reception visit the library	30-05-16	HALF TERM
10-03-16	Parent's Evening	15-07-16	Last day of the Summer Term

COMMUNITY NEWS

FAMILIES TOGETHER AT ST PAUL'S



This is the popular monthly after-school event for children and families at St Paul's Church on Brackley Road. The session will be held on Thursday March. Children, with their parents or carers, are warmly invited to an action-packed programme of creative activity. including crafts, singing, games, prayers and colourful animation of the featured Bible story on the big screen, with the highlight of a sit-down tea for all! Sessions run from 4-6pm, with the Welcome Café open from 3.45pm, so come early and join the fun! There's no need to pre-register simply turn up on the day, but please note parents or carers are expected to stay with their children - and it's only £2.50 per child per session.

REMINDERS

Late Pick Up

Please be reminded of the timings for the end of the school day. If you are running late you **MUST** telephone the school to inform us.

Reception finish at 3.10pm Year 1 and 2 finish at 3.15pm

Years 3-6 finish at 3.30pm Parents/Carers arriving late must collect their children from the front office. Parents are not permitted to come from the playground and through the building unaccompanied.

Please be aware that we will be monitoring late collections and introducing fines for parents/carers who repeatedly collect their children late.

New Office

If you need to pay dinner money or leave a message you can now use the office by the playground.

Mrs Knox will be available at:

- 8.40am until 8.55am
- 3.10pm until 3.40pm We hope that this will make things easier for you during drop off/pick up.

Lost Property

Our lost property box is steadily filling up. Please can you remember to label all items of clothing (or refresh old labels) so we can return lost property easily?

The lost property box will be placed on the playground at the beginning and end of the school day next week (weather permitting)